
Dear Rogers Family, 

It is a pleasure to be the School Nurse at Rogers Elementary.  Thank you for 

sharing your children with me and trusting me with their care and wellness.  From 

making “boo-boos” better with Band-Aids and tender love and care, to 

addressing various medical concerns and daily needs in clinic, you can count 

on me to give your child the attention they need.   

I am a firm believer in preventative measures and working together for the 

better of our children, our school and our community.  Please do not hesitate to 

stay in communication with me if you have any concerns or questions as it 

pertains to your child’s health and well-being.  Together we can keep our 

children healthy! 

Please visit the Frisco ISD Health Services website at: 

http://www.friscoisd.org/departments/health-services/home for further district 

health information, medical action plans, and medication request forms.  

If your child is sick our absent for any illness, please inform the school and your school nurse. 

 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Rogers Elementary School Nurse 

 

Sinfo Ruiz, RN CDE 

Clinic: 469-633-2008 

E-mail: ruizs@friscoisd.org 
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